
 

Date: 17 April 2019 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Ref: Tender regarding Security Agencies Published in National Newspapers on 12-02-2019. 

 

Due to change in the Scope of work, security and regulatory requirements the said Tender 

published in National papers on 12 February 2019, stands as Cancelled. 

New tender shell be published in National Newspapers in due course of time asper policy,  

Please. 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Lt Col (R) Allah Nawaz 
Head Security Deptt, 
Land Line: 091-5285524. 
    


